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Subject: Contract ''Mapping and Performance check of the supply of 
accessible Tourism Services in Europe" - Accreditation letter 

Dear Dr Hausemer, 

As agreed in the context of the kick-off meeting held on 13 March 2013, please find 
enclosed an accreditation letter for the purposes of the contract referred to above. 

Yours sincerely. 

rydman 
Heád of Unit 

CC: Mr Remy (ENTR-E) 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussei, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 
Office: BREY 
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Service Industries 
Tourism and Cultural Instruments 

ENTERPRISE AND INDUSTRY DIRECTORATE-GENERAL 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 3,o^.2o/3 

To WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

I hereby confirm that: 

- EWORX S.A. 
- ENAT - European Network for Accessible Tourism 
- W A Consulting 

are currently under contract with the European Commission, Directorate General 
for Enterprise and Industry, to undertake a study on "Mapping and Performance 
check f the Supply of Accessible Tourism Services" (contract number: SI2.645281) 

The contact persons of the study team are: 

• Mr Spyros Michailidis (Project Director - EWORX) sm@eworx.gr 

• Dr Pierre Hausemer (Project Manager - VVA Consulting) 
p.hausemer@wa.it 

• Mr Ivor Ambrose (Deputy Project Manager - ENAT) 
ivor.ambrose@gmail.com 

Within the framework of this study, the study team will approach stakeholders and 
experts in the field to gather information and solicit inputs for all aspects of the 
study. I would very much appreciate any assistance you may provide to the study 
team in this regard, assuring you that the information you will provide will be 
treated in accordance with EU data protection rules. 

The above mentioned contract will run until 21 May 2014. If you require any 
further information, Ms Antonella Correra (antonella.correra@ec.europa.eui will be 
at your disposal. 

Yours faithfully. 

Jan E. Frydman 
Head of Unit 


